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Azerbaijani officers arrived in the Republic of South Sudan to serve on  

United Nations peacekeeping mission in that country 

 

The first group of officers of the Armed Forces of the Republic of Azerbaijan arrived in Juba, the 

capital city of the Republic of South Sudan, to serve on the United Nations Mission in South 

Sudan (UNMISS).  

 

Established under United Nations Security Council resolution 1996 (2011) of 8 July 2011 and 

consisting of peacekeepers, police, security and police personnel, UNMISS is mandated to 

protect civilians, facilitate the safe delivery of humanitarian assistance and support the peace 

process in South Sudan. 

 

The deployment of Azerbaijani officers to UNMISS has become the Republic of Azerbaijan’s 

first contribution of its military personnel to a peacekeeping operation under the United Nations 

flag, demonstrating the country’s strong support to United Nations peacekeeping and 

peacebuilding efforts and commitment to the maintenance of international peace and security.  

 

 

 


